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Dear Shamrock Family,  
 
During this third week of Advent we are called to focus on JOY! As I 
shared during my live morning prayer on Monday, let us challenge 
ourselves, as adults, to revel in the child-like joy of the Christmas 
season. While the weeks before Christmas can often bring much stress 
and strain, let us see Christmas through the eyes of our children- the 
magic, the mystery, the miracles! My prayer in these final days of 
Advent is that we each may make time and space for the true JOY that 
is exhibited through 
laughter, past memories 
and in making new 
memories, with a 
Christmas reimagined! As 
I shared prior to the 
Thanksgiving break, while 
still in a “Stay at Home” 
order, I will continue to 
follow our county health 
metrics, as well as county 
guidelines and will 
reevaluate our school’s 
opportunity and capacity 
to offer in-person learning 
in January. May you and 
your families have a safe, 
healthy, happy and most 
blessed Christmas. 
 
With hope, peace, joy & 
love,  
 
Ms. Paige Child  

St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 

ON THE HORIZON: 
 
December 16th  
Family Christmas Social 
6pm 
Link: 
http://meet.google.com/tyf-
yezc-niy 
 
 
December 17th  
Santa Visits Classes  
Christmas Concert Album 
Shared  
 
December 18th  
Noon Dismissal (no classes 
after 12pm)  
 
December 19th – January 3rd  
Christmas Vacation 
(no classes)  
 
January 4th 2021 
School Resumes- Distance 
Learning  
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SANTA SHOP LAST DAY 
 
12/9 – 12/16 
Keeping with a long-standing SJCS tradition, just with a new twist! Students have the opportunity to Christmas 
shop, online, for family and friends.  
 
 
 
 
SANTA PICTURES 
 
If you sent in a Santa Picture and didn't get it back please let Mrs. Elliott know. All photos received have been 

returned. Elliott has 2 LLs and 2 TTs so make sure the address is correct kelliott@csdo.org 
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ELF on the Shelf! 



ST. JOHN’S CHRISTMAS SOCIAL
2020

TIME TO CELEBRATE

Please join our school community in celebrating the 
holidays.

When: Wednesday, December 16th
Time: 6:00-6:30pm

Link: meet.google.com/tyf-yezc-niy

Show your Christmas Spirit by:

● Wearing your CRAZY SWEATERS
● Decorating a door or background for the social

● Bring Christmas Trivia
●  Bring a cup of hot cocoa or your favorite treat

Don’t forget your Christmas SPIRIT!!

SEE YOU ON THE 16TH!!!!!



Selling Dates: 
Follow these Steps: 

1. Visit norcal.schoolholidayshops.com 
2. Type your code into the "enter login" 

button Santa 
3. Click on the "enter here" button 
4. Click on the door to start shopping 

and enter code: sjcSSS 

 12/9-12/16  

AAA VVViiirrrtttuuuaaalll SSSaaannntttaaa''sss SSSeeecccrrreeettt SSShhhoooppp 
 

Dear Parents, 

 iiisss   cccooommminnnggg tttooo ooouuurrr sccchhhooooool 
We are inviting you and your child to 
participate in the upcoming VIRTUAL 
Santa's Secret Shop program at our school. 
This program makes it possible for children 
to experience the joy of choosing their 
own special holiday gifts for family and 
friends from the comfort of their home! 

 

We believe this program will create 

wonderful memories for your child while 
teaching them to budget their money and 
make their own decisions. With your help, your child can log into our school specific 
website where they will be able to view and purchase a large variety of gifts in many 
different price ranges. The children will be able to view different items to purchase 
online and add to the cart before checking out. You will have the opportunity to review 
the total amount spent before checking out. 
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